A PLA@93 Phalen Fiyer @

May 21, 2021
Greetings PLA Families!

The 2020-2021 school year is coming to an end! We would like to congratulate all of our 6th graders for successfully
completing their elementary education and wish them the best of luck as they move on to middle school. Additionally,
we want to recognize the rest of our scholars for successfully completing this challenging school year. Finally, we
want to thank all parents and families for your continued support throughout the year.

Device return for our virtual scholars will begin on Monday, May 24 and continue until May 26th. Please wipe down
and return all devices, chargers, and hotspots. The school will be open during the following hours for device return.

Monday, May 24- 8:30AM-2:00PM
Tuesday, May 25- 8:30AM-2:00PM
Wednesday, May 26- 10:00AM- 5:00PM

When the devices are turned into school, you will be given a work packet for scholars to complete to replace the
normal virtual learning. Please contact Mr. Mayer, Assistant Principal, amayer@phalenacademies.org, if you have
any questions or concerns.

We are still accepting applications to JRPLA, Phalen’s middle school. If your child will be entering 7th grade next
year, sign up today or call (317) 552-1600.

We will be distributing meal bundles with milk on Monday, May 24, from 10:00 AM to 6:00 PM at PLA@93, for the
families of our scholars that are remaining virtual. This will be the last distribution before summer break. There will be
NO meal distribution at PLA93 during summer.

Have a great weekend!

M. Hendnioka
Pfiicipal PLA@93

317-226-4293

Upcoming Dates:

Last Day of School- Wednesday, May 26th (E-learning Day) Scholars will not attend
school in-person



